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Andrea Gyger

From: Brown Funeral Home 

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 6:26 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: internet voting

As a County Level elected official, and as a citizen of the State of Colorado, I am strongly opposed to internet 

voting.  I believe that voting is a right and a privilege, and that there is plenty of opportunity to cast a ballot as 

our system is currently.  Please DO NOT SUPPORT internet voting. 

  

Sincerely, 

Jimmy R. Brown 

Kiowa County Coroner 




